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In August 2016, the Brush Foundation shared the following update on progress in achieving its Family Planning 2020 

commitment during the 2015-2016 time period (commitment included for reference below). 

FINANCIAL UPDATES 

 The Brush Foundation has fulfilled its commitment of contributing $30,000 toward global family planning efforts. 

Specifically, the foundation has provided $25,000 to Pathfinder International and $5,000 to Family Planning 

2020's Rapid Response Mechanism to supports grants that fill urgent gaps and unforeseen time-bound 

opportunities to accelerate progress toward expanding access to family planning information, services, and 

supplies.  

 In 2015, the Brush Foundation extended its FP2020 commitment to a total contribution of $50,000 toward global 

family planning efforts. The Brush Foundation has fulfilled this commitment by awarding $25,000 to Pathfinder 

International and $25,000 to the Guttmacher Institute for its international sexual and reproductive health and 

rights advocacy work.
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The following text is the commitment made by the Brush Foundation in 2014 to Family Planning 2020. To review the 

commitment online, please visit: http://www.familyplanning2020.org/brush-foundation. 

The Brush Foundation works toward a future in which family planning world-wide is available, affordable, acceptable, 

effective and safe. The foundation’s mission is to support organizations that advance the freedom of reproductive choice; 

promote access to and utilization of direct family planning services; disseminate reliable information on reproductive 

health and choice; support effective, accurate and comprehensive adolescent education on reproductive health and 

sexuality; and work toward responsible public policies for reproductive health. 

FINANCIAL COMMITMENTS 

Brush Foundation commits to contributing $30,000 toward global family planning efforts in 2014. Specifically, the 

foundation commits $25,000 to Pathfinder International and contributing $5,000 to Family Planning 2020's Rapid 

Response Mechanism to supports grants that fill urgent gaps and unforeseen time-bound opportunities to accelerate 

progress toward expanding access to family planning information, services and supplies. 

Update: The Brush Foundation extended its commitment to contributing $50,000 toward global family planning efforts 

across 2015. 

http://www.familyplanning2020.org/brush-foundation

